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January 19, 1972

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Tony Berlant and I are most pleased that you have accepted to 
write the introduction of the Navaho blanket catalog. We 
feel, from our discussion with you on the telephone last week, 
that you have an understanding of the presentation of an 
introduction to our text. At the time of our conversation,
I neglected to mention that our Museum will pay $500. for the 
introduction. I hope you will find this satisfactory.

As we also discussed, we are now on the final count-down for 
the catalog, so we would appreciate having the introduction 
as soon as possible and no later than February 10.

We look forward to hearing from you.

MK:mz

cc: Jeanne Doyle


